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Interoffice Memorandum 
 

 
To:   Zach Trujillo 
From:  Rob Zuber      RDZ 
Cc:  Jason Musick and Michael Cunningham 
Date:  May 9, 2022 
Subject: Two Rivers Application (M-2022-013),  

Request for assistance with geotechnical review 
 
 

I found the Two Rivers Sand, Gravel and Reservoir Project (Two Rivers) application 
complete on 18 April 2022, and I am performing the adequacy review for this new 
application.   
 
I am requesting your assistance with the geotechnical portion of the application.  Please 
let me know if you have the time to do this.  If so, please focus on the Slope Stability 
Analyses of Exhibit S.  Note that there is no need to review the other portion of Exhibit S 
(Permanent Man-made Structures) at this time 
 
I would like to complete my preliminary adequacy by early June, so please submit a 
memorandum to me by June 2, 2022, if possible.  If you need more time, please let me 
know.  Also, do not hesitate to contact me with questions about the application.  If 
necessary, I can put you in contact with the applicant or his consultant.   
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